Erin Wyer

Don't pollute our surface waters! Please analyze other options for disposing of wastewater from the
Moneta Divide oil and gas field. If "surface discharge" of produced water is necessary, it should be
purified and piped to Boysen Reservoir, not dumped into Alkali and Badwater creeks, where the
effects on fish and water quality could be felt for hundreds of miles downstream.

Your draft permit is MAJORLY flawed as it fails to address the potential negative social,

economic, and environmental impacts over the life of the project; impacts to the Wind River's Blue
Ribbon fishery, impacts on Thermopolis' drinking water, impacts on the environment from dumping
186 degree F water.

Not to mention the impacts on this beautiful and popular State Park.

DON'T issue this permit!



